
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

VILLAGE OF SALADO 
 

The Village of Salado has scheduled a public hearing on the proposed voluntary 
annexation of approximately 39.06 acres of land owned by Celts International LLC located 
northwest of the intersection of FM 2484 and the Interstate 35 Frontage Road. The public 
hearing will  take place on Thursday, November 17, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. at the Salado 
Municipal Building located at 301 N. Stagecoach Road, Salado, Texas. The 
annexation petition, including a map and metes and bounds description, is available for 
inspection at the Salado Municipal Building, 301 N. Stagecoach Road, Salado, Texas 
between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. A Municipal 
Services Agreement for the tract will be available at the public hearing and copies will be 
available for inspection. After the public hearing, at the same meeting, the Board of 
Aldermen will decide whether to annex the subject property. If you have questions 
concerning the annexation process, we encourage you to contact Village Administrator 
Don Ferguson at (254) 947-5060 or email dferguson@saladotx.gov.  
 
 


